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Docket No. 50-255

Consumers Power Company
ATTN: David P. Hoffman
Vice President
Nuclear Operations
1945 West Parnall Road
Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

This notice confirms the discussions between Mr. B. L. Jorgensen of this
office and Mr. K. W. Berry of your staff to have a meeting at 9:00 a.m. (EST)
on Friday, March 16, 1990, at your office at the Palisades Nuclear Generating
Plant to discuss design change program matters, plant material condition and
other items of mutual interest. ' '

We will gladly discuss any questions that you may have concerning this
matter.

Sincerely,

OrIgfnaI signed by =. 4. Zrisizan

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: Mr. Kenneth W. Berry, Director
Nuclear Licensing

aerald B. S]ade! General Manager

Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public
Service Commission
Michigan Department of
Public Health
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